
 

 

Minutes of the Ozark LMSC General Membership Meeting 

October 30, 2021 

Chuck Fruit Aquatic Center, Edwardsville, Illinois 

 

1. The meeting was called to order by Chair Maryanne Barkley at 1:20PM. There were 28 Ozark 

LMSC members present, including the following LMSC Board members: Maryanne Barkley -

Chair, John Pohlmann - Secretary, Dave Seamen - Treasurer, Stephanie Petersen - Sanctions 

/Officials Chair, Mary Pohlmann - immediate past Chair, and Ed Matecki - Multi-sport 

Chair. Officers not present were Bruce Hopson - Vice Chair and Diann Bauer - Membership 

Coordinator.  

 

2. Chair Barkley asked the members present to vote yea or nay for motions by raising their hands. 
 

3. Membership approved the Minutes of the General Membership meeting of October 17, 2020. 

 

4. Membership accepted the 2019 Financial Report and 2020 Budget. 

 

5. Membership approved the offer to refund the Ozark LMSC fee ($12) for age groups 18-24 and 

75-79 and older. 

 

6. The Ozark LMSC Service Award was given to Dave Seaman. 

 

7. Chair Barkley invited members to volunteer for service on the Ozark LMSC Board; the 2022 

allocation of Club Representatives is: CSPM (4), SLAM (5), YSTM (1), ZILLA (1). 

 

8. Chair Barkley announced the new Ozark LMSC website at ozarklmsc.org. 

 

Chair Barkley adjourned the meeting at 1:26PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

John Pohlmann, Secretary 
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